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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 8-4-2013
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Liz Alecusan, Keith Stewart, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Kathleen Rolanitis
Visitors: Karin Shirey Henn
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:38 p.m.   
- Motion made to approve 7/15/2013 minutes by Bill Morris. Keith Stewart seconded. Motion carried.
New Business
Treasurer’s report: Kathleen Rolanitis presented report. Expenses are higher than previous year. Greg asked Kathleen to run report on January to May 2013 expenses.  Motion made to approve by Bill Morris.   Randy Eidemiller seconded. Motion passed.  
Old Business
- Computer: Liz Alecusan has had issues with the laptop.  Greg shared about getting a new computer and then getting the present computer fixed under warranty and then have Kim Gajda, HOSA admin assistant  use that one once it gets fixed.   Greg made a motion to buy a new computer to spend up to $1,500.00 including software. Motion made to approve by Bill Morris. Kathleen seconded. Motion passed.

Jr. Cat Cup: Greg Lutz shared that we need to make a final decision whether we are going to try to get the Jr Cat Cup off the ground for next year. Greg wondered if we could do a festival instead.   Bill Morris offered having a spring tournament instead. 
- Trustee Position Open: Greg Lutz shared that we need to still fill the open position.
- Referee Training: Keith Stewart said we have reserved dates at the safety services building for the class on  August 14, 15 and 16. Field training on August 18th at the soccer complex.  
-

Program Business
Director of FC: 
Randy Eidemiller shared the only known issue is the refund issue from a player who accepted and then later dropped out. Greg responded to letter this past week.  Randy working on contracts with Greg.
Referees:  
Classes for referees discussed.
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:. 
No report.
-Director of Recreational Program: 
John Wilson absent but Rec Coaches meeting went well.
-Jr. Academy: 
Randy Eidemiller reported that they had a meeting with the new directors and also with Bill Ho.  Meeting went well. Contracts are going out to Jr Academy trainers. 
-Director of MSSA/HSSA : 
No report 
-Director of TOPS soccer: 
British Challenger camp went very well. 
-Fields-City of Hilliard: 
Bill Morris reports that Soccer Park east is ours through the next Fall.
-Fields-City of Columbus: 
No report
-Director of Camps:  
Discussed under TOPS.
Motion to adjourn made at 8:22 pm by Bill Morris.  Second by Randy Eidemiller.  Motion passed.
